

Asia Pacific Association of Pediatric Urologists

Dear all APAPU members

Season's greetings! Wish you best in 2024.

Asia Pacific Association of Pediatric Urologist (APAPU) has regularly hosted webinar since 2022. This year, the first webinar is going to be held on Mar 23, 2024. with the joint cooperation with Korean Society of Pediatric Urologists (KSPU). It will start 3PM (UTC 9+). The webinar consists of cases discussion and panel discussion and will take about 2 hours.

We will solicit the case submission this time. Case discussion will preferably focus on cases presenting urinary tract infection. Any clinical conundrum in urinary tract infection diagnosis and management will be welcome. However, cases relevant to other topics may be presented if time is available

Anyone who are interested in presenting case is advised to show their interest until 15th Mar, 2024.

If you have any other inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us through urodori9@snu.ac.kr

Sincerely.

Kwanjin Park, Organizer of webinar